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28th June 2017
Dear Parents,

As part of our Science Topic the children need to name different types of trees. I have arranged for the children to take part in a self-led workshop at Harlow Carr in Harrogate. The children will have the opportunity to collect different types of leaves which we will bring back to school and identify which tree they are from.

The visit will take place on Tuesday 4th July. The children will travel to Harlow Carr by minibus and will be back at school for 3.10pm.

The school is asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.50 to cover the cost of the trip.

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
I give permission for…………………………………………………………………………………………….child’s name) to visit

Harlow Carr on Tuesday 4th July 2017 and enclose a voluntary contribution of £1.50.

.  

Parents signature……………………………………………………………………………………………………………
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